
 

 

Report on International Delegation from BRNO University of Technology 

Czech Republic – Europe - Visit from 20-02-2023 to 23-02-2023 

Prof. Jiri HAZE Head of Microelectronics Dept and Dr. Pavel STEFFAN Associate 

Professor and Secretary of the Dept of Microelectronics in BRNO University of 

Technology – Czech Republic- Europe visited MITS from 20-02-2023 to 23-02-

2023. It was a three-day Program of International Delegation from BRNO 

University of Technology – Czech Republic- Europe.  

The team was cordially invited and was introduced to the Principal, Vice 

Principals, Deans, HoDs and other administrators. After that in the formal 

meeting the guests were introduced and the principal gave a presentation about 

MITS and Prof. Jiri Haze introduced the key insights of BRNO university in Europe.  

As the visit is very focused, the team visited the Dept of Electronics & 

Communication. The exclusive visit to the Laboratories and the discussions with 

the faculty enabled the team about the availability of resources that facilitate 

the learning.  

Further, an interactive session was arranged in Scale up classroom for final year 

Students of ECE and EEE depts. The firsthand information about the BRNO 

university, facilities and collaborative activities with the industries were 

explained to the students. Prof. Jiri Haze and Dr. Pavel Stephan motivated MITS 

students and enabled them the job opportunities in Czech Republic and also in 

European countries. The trending technologies in the field of semiconductors 

and the significance of the field in the coming days was well discussed in the 

session.  

The second day the team entered into a detailed discussion and prepared the 

outline of the MoU with MITS towards 1+3 Semesters MS Program in 

Microelectronics as a collaborative initiative of MITS and BRNO University of 

Technology. The team also interacted with the students of ECE & EEE and the 

faculty about the trending technologies in the field of semiconductors. A lot of 

exchange of research ideas took place. Many queries and the doubts of the 

students had been addressed.  The international relations office facilitated the 

delegation to enter into MoU and the program turned to be highly successful.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


